Public Comment for Item H.3 of the 10-24-2024 PC Meeting

ﬁ Outlook

Public Hearing for EA-1369

From CLUCAS8@socal.rr.com <CLUCAS8@socal.rr.com>
Date Tue 10/22/2024 8:10 PM

To  Planning <Planning@elsegundo.org>

Hello.

To allow the sale of distilled spirits for off-site consumption at the existing 7-11 store at 100 West
Imperial Ave., El Segundo Blvd. is, to put it bluntly, an absolutely awful idea. | own a condo unit to the
south of 7-11. It is not only an extremely bad idea for those of us who live close by, but, even more
importantly, a horrible idea for all of the city of El Segundo. This will lead to:

- more drunken clientele resulting in an increase in civil disobedience and crime;

- more trash near and around "said" establishment, followed by more trash down Main Street into
Downtown El Segundo;

- more problems involving parking in possibly the worst parking lot situation in all El Segundo and the
resulting accidents that undoubtedly will follow with the sale of harder alcohol products;

- an increase in drunk driving offenders.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

A very concerned citizen



